
Concerning: YEAR-END CLOSURE

Dear valued customer,

Following previous communications sent regarding the implementation of an automated inner
wrap packing process for the sterile glove styles listed below (to speed up the packing process
and reduce the risk of contamination), we wanted to remind you of this change as it’s been
some time since this change control notification was sent.

To recap, the previous communication (Ref: LSCCN021) stated...
As  part  of  our  future-ready  investment  programme,  we  have  invested  heavily  in  new
automated packing machines and new packaging technology to deliver products that maintain
or increase the level of quality while we minimize the use of resources.

Automated Inner Wrap Packing
The current process of inserting the gloves into the inner wrap is a manual process which
slows down packing and therefore output. The automated process will increase productivity
and free up valuable human resources to undertake other essential activities, with the added
benefit  of  less  worker  contact  reducing  the  potential  for  cross-particle  contamination.  The
automated process will also eliminate the need for workers to carry out repetitive tasks in line
with our CSR policies. Please note that the material, ink (used to print on the inner wrap), the
packing configuration, and pairs per carton remain unchanged.

The styles in the new automated inner wrap are:

Product Style Roll Out Date (Production)

BLAS Sept 2021

BASL Dec 2021

BENS Feb 2022

BUPS Feb 2022

BEXS Mar 2022

BNPS Oct 2022

BPSL Dec 2022

S-BFAP Dec 2022

BNAS Jan 2023

BSNS Apr 2023

AL300 Apr 2023

The new automated gatefold inner wrap looks as follows:
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SUBSCRIBE TO OUR CRITICAL INSIGHT EMAILS

Our mission is to provide our readers with the latest news and insights on product
developments, innovation, and current industry trends from the life sciences world.

Pocket Manually Packed Inner Wrap  New Gatefold Automatically Packed Inner Wrap

Please note that there is no change to the glove's form, function, or fit. 

Please contact  your  local  Ansell  Customer  Service  department  or  your  local  Ansell  Sales
Representative if you have any questions regarding any of the information contained within this
announcement.

Thank you for your continued loyalty and trust in Ansell.

Sincerely,

Ekaterina BOGOMOLOVA
EMEA Sr. Director, Marketing

www.ansell.com
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